
 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Anderson, Susan [mailto:SAnderson@dowlohnes.com]  
Sent: Thursday, July 30, 2009 11:53 AM 
To: Mohammad Habib 
Subject: KJKZ-LP, FID 17831 BLSTA - 20090715AIT 
 
 
 Mohammad - The station went back on the air January 24, 2007.  We filed 
a notice of program test authority letter that day and then followed up 
with the license application BLTTL-20070130AAY. 
 
When you grant the new STA, can you email me the authorization letter so 
I can forward it to Cocola? 
 
Susan E. Anderson 
202.776.2588 (T) 
202.776.4588 (Direct Fax) 
202.776.2222 (Fax) 
seanderson@dowlohnes.com 


